
 
LAST SUNDAY OFFERING: $ 3,680.00
DIRECT DEPOSIT:         $    580.00

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!!

MASS READINGS FOR SUNDAY,  JUNE 10,  2018

 1st Reading:          Genesis 3.8 – 15 ++
 2nd Reading:           2 Corinthians 4.13 – 5.1
 Gospel:                      Mark 3.20 – 35

MULTIPLE CHEMICAL SENSITIVITY:  Scented products
such as perfume and cologne can aggravate health problems
for some people. Please refrain from wearing scented products
at Mass.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

OUR FATHER'S ADORATION CHAPEL is open daily from
6 am - 11 pm except for cleaning on Sunday, 9 am - 1 pm.  You
may request to have a candle burn in the Adoration Chapel during
this time.  The stipend is $7.  Please contact the Parish Office.
This  week the  candles  in  the Chapel  burn for:  In  Memory of
Stella M. MacDonald & DFM; Special Intention (1).  There are
several hours available at the Adoration Chapel.  Please contact
Cathy McCann - cmccann@smss.com -  629-4521.

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION: At St. Patrick's Church in
Grand River, on the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ
(Corpus Christi), June 3, a Eucharistic Procession will be made to
honour the great gift of the Holy Eucharist and to walk with Jesus
in community. The celebration will begin at 3 PM with exposition
of the Blessed Sacrament and a short time of prayer. There will
then be an outdoor procession, which will be followed by a time
of adoration, and will conclude with a light reception. Everyone is
welcome.

TWENTY-NINTH  DIOCESAN  SCRIPTURE  INSTITUTE:
July 2-5, St. Pius X church, Charlottetown. Peter and Paul: Apos-
tles and Martyrs. Led by Dr. Pheme Perkins.   Brochures available
in the churches. All welcome! 

UPPER ROOM PEI:  An evening of Adoration and fellowship,
Upper Room is a weekly gathering for young adults seeking deep-
er relationship with Christ.  Tuesdays at 7:30 pm in the Basement
of St. Dunstan's Basilica.

MARTHA  SPIRITUALITY  CENTRE (902-367-3103  or
srgemma@eastlink.ca)   presents:   Getting  a  Handle  on  Stress
Workshop #1 – Thursday, June 7 and repeated on June 14 at 7 pm
with Louise Carota. Getting Along with Others and Ourselves #2,
- Friday, June 8 and repeated on June 15 at 7 pm with Louise
Carota.  Donations  accepted  each  evening.   Registration
required.

THE-HEART-OF-THE-MATTER:   A  Marriage  Preparation
Course for Modern Couples in the Catholic Church: Contact Pat
Wiedemer at  902-393-6047 or    patricia.wiedemer@outlook.-
com  

CD KIOSK - AUGUSTINE INSTITUTE:  The CD Kiosk has
been restocked!! All new materials now fill the Kiosk.  Check
out Titles such as:   Could God Love Someone Like Me?, The
Holy Spirit: Third Person of the Trinity, End of Life Issues, etc.
The  materials  are  available  at  the  entrance  of  the  Basilica  by
Donation. 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULT ALPHA:  We will be running
Alpha for youth and young adults, aged 14-35. Alpha is a series
of interactive sessions that explores big questions about faith and
the meaning of life. Each session looks at a different topic and is
designed to create conversation. It’s just an open, informal and
honest  space  for  anyone,  of  any  faith  background  or  beliefs,
who’s  curious  about  Christianity.  Each  session  includes  food,
Short videos, and discussion where you can share your thoughts
and ask questions.  The first session will be held on Sunday even-
ings starting at 7 pm in the hall of the St. Paul’s Parish Centre
in Summerside (289 Winter St, entrance on Notre Dame St).
New participants are welcome at any time to come join any of the
sessions, even if you can’t make it to all of them. Consider invit-
ing a friend to join you in trying Alpha! If you have any ques-
tions, contact Melanie Mahar at melanie.mahar@gmail.com or
by phone/text at 613-784-9288.

ADDITIONAL INTAKE of Lay Pastoral Associate Forma-
tion Candidates:  As a reminder, In September 2018, additional
candidates for the Diocesan Lay Pastoral Associate (LPA) Forma-
tion Program will be accepted. Parishes are encouraged to discern
potential candidates for the program. The deadline for the submis-
sion of candidates’ names is June 15, 2018. For further informa-
tion please contact the Diocesan Centre at 1-902-368-8005.

PEI POPS! From Broadway to Hollywood:  Sunday June 3, 3
pm at St. Paul's Church, Prince Street, Charlottetown.  Conductor
Leo Marchildon transports  audiences  on a  magical  carpet  ride
throughout America with the PEI Pops! as they visit "Oklahoma",
"Chicago" and New York ("West Side Story"). Later in the pro-
gram they visit the outer limits of the universe with music from
Star Trek, Star Wars, E.T., Superman, and much more! Add to
this a Salute to the Big Bands, and themes from such Hollywood
classics as Casablanca, The Wizard of Oz, and the Magnificent
Seven, and you have one spectacular afternoon of entertainment! 
 Admission by free-will offering.

CANADIAN  GOLD  MINING  IN  THE  DOMINICAN
REPUBLIC is the topic of a presentation and dialogue to be
held Sunday, June 10, at 2 pm at Our Lady of the Assumption
Parish  Hall,  Stratford.  Ryan  MacRae  will  speak  from  the
Dominican  Republic  (DR)  on  this  issue,  using  distance
communication technology.  Ryan is a missionary with the Latin
American  Mission  Program  (LAMP)  in  the  DR.   Two  other
LAMP members recently returned from the Dominican Republic
and  Guatemala,  Father  Eddie  Cormier  and  Maureen  Larkin
respectively, will also have up-to-date information on how the
Canadian mining industry operates in the Caribbean and Central
America. The presentation is part of LAMP’s Annual General
Meeting.

ST. JEROME’S BOOKSTORE (St. Francis of Assisi, Cornwall
Location) is now selling a variety of religious items,  Phone 902-
566-3876 to ensure someone is present. 

 

STAY CONNECTED YOUTH RETREAT:  All youth ages 15
and up are invited to a day retreat at St. Paul’s Parish in Sum-
merside on July 21.  The retreat will begin at 9:30 am with Mass
and the Holy Eucharist, followed by a welcoming and registra-
tion. This retreat will focus on God’s love and the relationship we
have with him. Throughout the day,  there will  be a variety of
activities, as well as the Sacrament of Reconciliation and Adora-
tion of the Blessed Sacrament.  The day will conclude at 4 pm.
Light lunch and refreshments included. Admission is free. Dead-
line for registration is July 17.  For more info or to register:
(902) 436-5386 or sacredheartpei@gmail.com. 

FAMILY RETREATS are a great chance to spend quality time
with your own and to meet other Catholic families.  The Thursday
evening thru Sunday Retreats are held at Kolbe Retreat Centre
in Grand River.  $250 registration fee covers all food and lodging
for your family.  Retreat schedule for this summer: July 12 -15,
July 26-29, Aug 9-12 and Aug 23 -26.  Space is limited so please
register  early. For  more  information  see: www.hfmpei.com /  e-
mail info@hfmpei.com / call 902-854-2719 / text 902-432-9595.

CONNOLLY  ESTATE  BURSARIES are  now  available  to
qualifying university students in their first, second, third or fourth
year.  A change in policy means university students can now re-
ceive support for a maximum of four years (not two). In addition,
college students who are completing a joint program/degree may
also  qualify during  their  university  studies.   The bursaries  are
open to full-time university students who are male or female, Ro-
man Catholic, and Irish in heritage. Applicants must demonstrate
financial  need.   Apply at  www.owenconnollyestate.com before
August  31.    Recent  bursaries  have  been  in  the  range  of
$3,000/year, though they may be lower depending on market re-
turns and the number of applicants.

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE:  Father Gerard Chaisson, St.
Mary’s Parish, Montague and Father Simon Lobo, Saint Bene-
dict Parish,  Halifax, are the spiritual leaders on this prayerful
Pilgrimage.  Dates for this Pilgrimage are Oct. 7 – 18, 2018. To
learn more, visit www.privatelabeltravel.ca and sign up for more
information, or call Bob Sime at (902) 429-5145.

CNIB IS  RECRUITING  VISION  MATE VOLUNTEERS:
As a Vision Mate, you will provide one-on-one assistance and
companionship  for  someone who is  blind  or  partially  sighted.
Activities can include reading mail, organizing items around the
home or helping with errands.  The program is designed to be
flexible. Whether you’re able to visit your match once a week or
once a month, we appreciate your time and dedication.  Volunteer
orientation and training will be provided.  Please contact Rachel
Kitson  for  more  information!  Rachel.kitson@cnib.ca  or
(902)388-0995.

PASTORAL TEAM: 
Bishop: Most Reverend Richard Grecco
Email: bishop@dioceseofcharlottetown.com
Rector: Fr. Floyd Gallant
Email: frfloydgallant@gmail.com
Acting Rector: Fr. Martin Carter
Email: fr.martin.carter@gmail.com
Music: Leo Marchildon
Email: leomarchildon@hotmail.com  
Catechetics:  Pat Wiedemer
Email: Stdunstanscatechism@gmail.com
Office Admin: Martha Nabuurs 
Email: saintdunstans@gmail.com
Website: www.stdunstanspei.com
Chair of Property & Finance: David Abbott
Refugee Committee: Dan Doran
St. Vincent de Paul:  902-393-0018

Saint Dunstan's Basilica Parish                 
THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST       JUNE 3, 2018  

MASS INTENTIONS -WEEK OF  JUNE 3

Sun.:      5:00 p.m.
Mon.:   12:05 p.m. Donald MacDonald
Tue.:     12:05 p.m.
Wed.:    12:05 p.m.
Thurs.: 12:05 p.m. Souls in Purgatory
Fri.:      12:05 p.m.
Sat.:       9:00 a.m.  
Sat:        5:00 p.m.  

Please Note:   The 9 a.m. Mass on Saturday is cancelled
when there  is a funeral.  The Mass Intention scheduled
for that day will then be offered at a later date. 
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